Copyright © The AA Grapevine, Inc.

December 1960

Dear Folks:

We have just passed our quarter century mark. All this year long we have celebrated. Memories of our beginning have deeply stirred us as—one by one—we have summoned up those living images of early founding friends, those great events and ideas upon which liberation has since so securely rested. We have been giving thanks for both our pains and our rewards. We have tried to meditate upon all of our blessings, but have found them to be endless—all but infinite.

There could be no more fitting nor happier culmination to our Twenty-Fifth Anniversary than this very special Christmas in this year of our Lord, nineteen hundred and sixty. May the spirit of the Prince of Peace continue to reign in all of our affairs for so long as God may wish our well loved society to grow in His service.

> Ever Gours Bill

Silkworth.net PDF Index